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Interoffice Memorandum: 

TO:   Chief Travis Grimm 

FROM: Deputy Chief Jeremy Millis 

DATE:  August 22, 2024 

RE:   Old Battery Backup   

The police department's battery backup was replaced because the old unit was inoperable. The APC Smart-UPS 

C1500, serial #3S1550X03633, no longer works and has been replaced with a new unit. The old unit has no 

monetary value and should be disposed of.  

 

 


